Broadbottom C of E Primary School
@ Weekly Newsletter

Friday 11t September 2020

Welcome to the new
school year!

It is lovely to get our school
community back up and running.

Activities in school

Wednesdays — Music and Sport
Thursdays — Dance

Fridays — Sport with Mr English
Unfortunately, due to the

Government Guidelines the school
clubs will be suspended.

The children all look very smart in their
school uniforms.

Please remember we are only
permitting the following items in school:

e Lunch Box

e P.E.Kit

e \Water Bottle

e A Small Book Bag

If your child has a school
instrument at home, please send
it in as Tameside Music Service
require them back. Thanks

NEW RESTRICTIONS FOR TAMESIDE

Let’s work together to protect our Tameside community and avoid a local lockdown

aaaw) Do not gather in groups of more
A& than six - IT WORKS!

Do not mix with other households in
your home, garden or indoor public
venues even if they live outside of

the affected area - IT WORKS!

Keep your social distance
0._. IT WORKS!
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Wash your hands regularly
> IT WORKS!

Wear a face covering
IT WORKS!

Self-isolate if you have symptoms
or are Identified as a close contact
IT WORKS!
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i lomeside www.tameside.gov.uk/itworks

For more information re: Coronavirus updates please visit
:https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus



https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

